
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

           Ref No: UPAA/I/ GB/2024-25/L- 254                                                     17th July 2025 

 

Subject: Intimation Regarding Changes in Executive Body of Constituent Chapter 

Dear [President/Secretary/Office Bearers], 

Greetings from the U.P. Architects Association (UPAA). 

This is to kindly inform all the Constituent Chapters that if there has been any change in 

the Executive Body of your respective chapter, you are requested to kindly share the 

updated details with the undersigned at the earliest. 

This information is required to keep the UPAA records updated and to ensure smooth 

coordination and communication between the State Body and all Constituent Chapters. 

Kindly treat this matter as urgent and send the following details if applicable: 

 Name and Designation of new Executive Members 

 Contact Number and Email ID 

 Tenure Duration 

For any queries, please feel free to connect. 

Warm regards, 
 

 
Ar. Akshat Garg 
General Secretary 
UP Architects Association 

 


